Sent: 24/11/2020 3:00:40 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

Dear Assessing Officer,

| strongly support the above proposed DA for Hugo’s Manly.

Being a northern beaches resident it is great to see a high quality dining environment being offered in such a
great location.

It is a sympathetic and well structured proposal and has an excellent level of finishes that will lift the wharf
precinct.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned for further clarification.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Rothwell.

0408 808 700.

Dave Rothwell | Winten Property Group
T:02 9929 5000 | www.winten.com.au
Level 20, 100 Arthur Street | North Sydney NSW 2060
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